shhbbh, it5s a surprise ...

The Lot Poww Area
Hostorical Svciety

Invites you and your guest to our
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With our Annual Members Update
at
The Port Penn Interpretative Center

teaturing Wine, Punch and Hors d’oeuvres
with the music of Crabmeat Thompson.
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REMEMBER-this is a surprise!

Please join us in honoring Linda’s efforts and achievements.
If you cannot attend, please mail in, call or e-mail a written comment
or memory that you have about Linda.
Comments can be e-mailed to: tl-beck@hotmail.com, mailed to: P.O. Box 49 Port Penn, DE 19731
or call Julie Harrington 302-836-5880

Sunday, May 1, 2011
1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Suggested donation of $5.00 per person
Life Members Free

R.S.V.P. by April 25, 2011
Port Penn Interpretive Center is located at Corner of Route 9 & Market Street

RESERVATION FORM ENCLOSED
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